
From: Jayme Montgomery
To: Lee, Chris; Ralph Hollmon
Subject: Re: Jayme Montegomery
Date: Friday, June 23, 2017 1:48:20 PM

My apologies. I have a new job and can no longer serve on the committee. It has been a
great pleasure to serve with both of you.

Thank you,

~  Jayme

On June 23, 2017, at 11:11 AM, "Lee, Chris" <clee@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

jayme.montgomery@gmail.com
 
I have not heard back from her for the last month and a half.
 
Ms. LaShawndra Vernon is expected to be her replacement for the Bronzeville Advisory Committee.
 
Sincerely,
 
Chris Lee
Staff Assistant
Council Records Section
City Clerks Office
City of Milwaukee
200 E. Wells St., Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone: 414-286-2232
Fax: 414-286-3456
clee@milwaukee.gov
 

From: Ralph Hollmon [mailto:rhollmon@wi.rr.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 10:07 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Jayme Montegomery
 
Chris, can you send me Jayme’s e-mail address. Also, have you heard from her recently?
Ralph.
The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records.
Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of
City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon
request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of
Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer
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